
The Final Examinations for Basic Statistics and Basic Mathematics-2022 will be 
held ON GROUND at the New Building of the PGIA 

On 27th March, 2022 (Sunday) as follows 
 
8.30 am - 10.30 am:   Basic Statistics 
11.00 am - 1.00 pm:   Basic Mathematics 
 
 
Rules of the Examination 
 

1. On Ground examinations will be held adhering to all Covid-19 Health Guidelines 
stipulated by the Government and the University of Peradeniya. 

2. The students must wear face masks all the time, get their temperature checked 
and wash their hands before entering the examination hall. 

3. Students are expected to maintain one meter distance during the 30 min break.  
4. Students are expected to minimize interactions and leave the PGIA premises 

immediately after completing the examinations as no facilities are provided for 
having lunch removing their masks.  

5. Students must furnish their vaccination cards and the exceptional cases with no 
vaccination cards will be isolated into separate exam rooms.  

6. Any health issues such as high body temperature must be reported before the 
examination. 

7. All students must bring their own calculators as access to mobile phones or 
sharing calculators is not allowed. 

8. Both examinations will be CLOSED BOOK examinations.  No printed 
materials or lecture notes are allowed during the examination.  However, 
students are allowed to bring TWO A4 papers (4 pages) where they can 
write their formulas, short notes or any other necessary information. 

9. Blank answer sheets will be provided by the PGIA, hence bringing your own half 
sheets is not required. 

10.  If you have any urgent issues arising on 27th morning and having difficulty 
attending the examinations, you must inform the Director/PGIA (071-6845746) or 
your relevant teacher immediately. 

11.  For any issues please communicate through dir@pgia.ac.lk. 
 
 
 
Director/PGIA 
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